
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 31, 2007 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Jeannette Bell and 

  Members of the Common Council 

West Allis City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

RE: Streetscaping Plan for proposed landscaping within City right of way at W. Dixon Street from S. 116 

St. to S. Curtis Rd. as well as S. 118 St. from W. Fairview Ave. to W. Dixon St. 

 

Dear Mayor Bell and Common Council Members: 

 

This letter is to inform you that the West Allis Plan Commission, at its meeting held on Wednesday, May 23, 

2007, reviewed the above-referenced Streetscaping Plan and recommends approval of the City Engineering 

Departments street improvement plan for proposed landscaping within City right of way at W. Dixon Street 

from S. 116 St. to S. Curtis Rd. as well as S. 118 St. from W. Fairview Ave. to W. Dixon St. in accordance 

with the City Foresters landscaping recommendation. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Steven Schaer 

Planning Manager 
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